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Landry honored with YMCA’s distinguished George I. Alden
Award
 
April 24, 2025  |  In The News

At the 161st Annual Meeting of the YMCA of Central Massachusetts last

evening, Mirick’s Chief Human Resources Officer Betsy Landry was

honored with the organization’s distinguished George I. Alden Award. A

volunteer since 2013, and a member of the Board of Directors since 2017,

she was recognized for her “transformative volunteerism, leadership and

a relentless pursuit of making the world a better place for all.”
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